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Separate sealed bids for construction of the Drum-
mond Wastewater Treatment Facility Improvements
project will be received by the Town of Drummond, at
Drummond Town Hall, 114 “A" Street, Drummond, MT
59832 until 1:00 PM local time Thursday, May 22,
2025, then publicly opened and read aloud. Late Bids
will not be accepted.

This work includes the removal and land application
of approximately 8,000 cubic yards of sludge, con-
struction of new interior berms separating the lagoon
into 3 cells, construction of bypass piping, control
structures, diversion manhole and influent splitter
box within the lagoon cells, and the construction of an
impermeable synthetic liner in each cell. A CMU struc-
ture housing a UV disinfection system and lift station
metering vault is included as an additive alternate.

The project manual for use in preparing bids may
be obtained digitally at www.questcdn.com. Interested
parties may download the digital copy of the bid
documents for $50 by inputting the guest Project
#9529264 on the website's project search page.
Please contact QuestCDN.com at (952)233-1632 or
info@guestedn.com for assistance in membership
registration, downloading, and working with the
digital project information. Bidders must purchase
bid documents from QuestCDN; and must be shown
on the plan holder's list to be considered a responsive
bidder. Questions relative to this project should
be direct to Mitch West at (406) 980-1014 or
mwest@tripletreem{.com.

There will be a Pre-Bid Conference at Drummond
Town Hall, 114 A Street, Drummond, MT 59832 at
2:00 PM local time on May 12, 2025, to discuss the
pﬂajmét. Interested contractors are encouraged to
attend.
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